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Suzanne Yeats

From: Alister Perkinson
Sent: Wednesday, March 29, 2023 11:19 AM
To: pdoucett@gmail.com
Cc: Community Development; Parks and Recreation
Subject: RE: [External]Warhill Sports Complex Master Plan Amendment - Please don't

Mr. Doucette,  
 
Thank you for reaching out in regards to the Warhill Sports Complex Master Plan. To allay your concerns, there is no plan 
to remove the WISC from the Warhill Sports Complex – we enjoy a  fantastic public-private partnership with the WISC 
and look forward to working with them for years to come. This amendment is to a 2016 version of the park master plan, 
which included some proposed amenities that are being removed from the plan. One of those amenities was an indoor 
sports facility or gymnasium building that we are no longer proposing to be built at this site. That amenity and others 
that are being removed from the plan, including some additional athletic fields, a BMX park, and a running center, were 
never constructed and were removed from the park’s conceptual master plan. These changes were adopted by the 
James City County Board of Supervisors in January of 2022 after a public input period in 2021, and the updated Master 
Plan can be found here. We are now in the process of applying for a Special Use Permit to implement the elements on 
this Master Plan, which will be the subject of the public hearing at next week’s Planning Commission meeting. 
 
I appreciate the concern and understand how this could have been misconstrued – please feel free to share this 
information with any others that you have spoken with that may be under a similar impression. Please feel free to reach 
out to me at this email address or over the phone at 757-259-5370. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Alister Perkinson, CPRP 
Parks Administrator 
 

 
 
Parks & Recreation 
Nationally Accredited Agency & Gold Medal Winner 
5340 Palmer Lane, Suite 1A 
Williamsburg, VA 23188 
P: 757-259-5370 
C: 757-207-0002 
jamescitycountyva.gov 
 
 
From: Paul Doucette <pdoucett@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, March 29, 2023 10:10 AM 
To: Community Development <community.development@jamescitycountyva.gov> 
Subject: [External]Warhill Sports Complex Master Plan Amendment - Please don't 
 
Dear JCC, 
 
I am against the "SUP-23-0007 Warhill Sports Complex Master Plan Amendment" 
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I volunteer for Meals on Wheels (MOW). MOW uses part of the WISC to prepare their meals. This is a good space for 
MOW and for this reason I am against amending the Master Plan. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Paul Doucette 
4900 Falkirk Mews, Williamsburg, VA 23188 
 
 
--  
pdoucett@gmail.com 
 


